Courtenay National School Newsletter - 21st September 2025





info@courtenayschool.ie



courtenayns ncw



www.courtenayschool.ie



069 - 62638

Principal: Laura Horgan Deputy Principal: Annette O' Donnell

Notices & Reminders

- Homework starts tomorrow. Homework will be set on Aladdin and given each night. (Monday -Thursday nights)
- Hot Lunches: Orders or changes must be completed on the Gourmet Kids app by Wednesday of each week.
- Swimming in St. Gabriel's Hydrotherapy Pool continues for Miss Carmody's and Mr. Ruddle's classes on Tuesday.













Music Generation

Chloe from Music
Generation is working with
1st, 2nd and Senior Infants
this term.

On Wednesday, 2nd class brought the beat with Chloe from Music Generation! Everyone had a turn on the conga drum — keeping rhythm, making music, and having lots of fun together!

Buail an drum Rang a dó!



Senior Infants enjoyed playing board games together this week. They learned how to take turns and share while having lots of fun!



Courtenay Cúinne - Watch our video of "ár siúlóid go dtí an Poppy Cup"!



Ar an Aoine, bhí hot chocolate againn. Bhi sé go hálainn - yummy!

